
 

Update: COVID-19 
 
Following the President’s announcement of a shutdown from 26th March to 16 April 2020, members 
are advised to adhere to the measures as prescribed by the President. Members are advised that 
services will be rendered remotely, and the Northern Cape staff of the PSA will continue to render 
services to the staff remotely. 
 
Members must please note that there are two confirmed cases of coronavirus in the province, 
therefore care must be taken to sanitize and continuously wash hands with soap at home during the 
shutdown period. 
 
Members are advised that the office will be closed from the 26th March to the 16th April 2020 but the 
following staff will be available via cellphone, Eugene Louw: 076 289 2849, Russle Bindeman: 082 
883 7563, the Organizing and Marketing Officer Neo Montse: 082 880 8982, for administration call 
Steve Ledibane: 082 886 3504, Dezeree Seekoei: 073 775 1175, Samantha Andrews: 076 810 2705.  
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